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Result on application from Mongolia  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
I am happy to report about the outcome of the member ballot on the application from  
Mongolia for associate membership of the IMU, see IMU AO Circular Letter 10/2021. 
 
The vote on Mongolia's application yielded a positive result. As of August 2021,  
Mongolia is an Associate Member of the IMU. 
 
Thank you for your contribution. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2021/IMU%20AO%20CL%2010_2021.pdf

